
From: Diana Burn - DNR
To: Lee, Michael
Cc: Light, Cheryl; Moreland, Jane Ann
Subject: RE: HSR-VAN SCHAACK 4-11 (API# 0500109285)
Date: Friday, August 26, 2016 2:47:20 PM

I am fine with placing cement there.
 
Thanks,
Diana
 

From: Lee, Michael [mailto:Michael.Lee@anadarko.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 1:18 PM
To: Diana Burn - DNR
Cc: Light, Cheryl; Moreland, Jane Ann
Subject: HSR-VAN SCHAACK 4-11 (API# 0500109285)
 
Diana,
 
I tried calling a few minutes ago and I am not trying to overwhelm you all but I thought I’d ship an
 email off with some more detail of the situation. You approved the Form 6 for the HSR-VAN
 SCHAACK 4-11 (API# 0500109285). We are currently trying to get back in our csg stub after pulling
 the production csg at the planned depth of 2060’ this morning and are having trouble getting 100’
 into the stub. We are currently at 2122’ and cannot get any further. Do you have any problem with
 us pumping our planned 240sx plug at this depth instead of the intended 2160’?
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Lee
VWP Field Engineer
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
(970) 302-4601
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